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Head of School News

Happy October

The start of term has been very successful, and it is lovely to see how confident
and happy the children are. Our Reception children have settled so well into
school, and we have been so impressed with their resilience and fantastic
attitudes toward school life. We have a lovely new art display in the hall, which
is linked to our bid to become a School of Sanctuary school. It encapsulates our
community and showcases some amazing artists.

Thank you for all the Harvest donations – it was staggering to see how the
volume of food and other grocery items that were donated, and we wanted to
thank you all for your generosity. The assembly was lovely and led by three of
our lovely Year 6 girls. The children across the school sang beautifully, led by
Mrs. O'Beney. We are so proud of our music offer to children. Our aim is to foster
a love of music by nurturing creativity, self-expression, and collaboration.
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It has been lovely to receive a number of positive emails already this year, and it
really does have a wonderful impact on the school staff. Our Facebook page is
looking lush, and it would be great if we could have a little more engagement
from families. We also love seeing what children have been up to at home
linked to their learning. For example, Ray in Year 1 was so inspired by the story
writing in Mrs. Wicks' classroom that he created his own version of the story at
home and even marked it using our marking system. What an absolute
superstar!

Next week is Reading is Magic Week. Our aim is not just to create children who
can read but children who develop a love of reading. We have a fantastic library,
and every class has a novel or a class book each day. On our website, you will find
lots of information and links to research that we use to guide our reading
approach. There is also a short clip of Mrs. York-Smith talking about reading. We
have a parent workshop on Tuesday morning, and on Wednesday and Friday, we
are inviting families into classes to share a book with their child or children.











Brundall School
Halloween

DISCO
Thursday 17 October 2024

Reception 2:45 - 3:15
Years 1, 2 & 3 3:30 - 5:00
Years 4, 5 & 6 5:15 - 6:45

@ Brundall School Hall

TICKETS AVAILABLE VIA
PARENTPAY

SIBLING DISCOUNTS
COSTUMES ENCOURAGED

FOBS Presents



https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/brundall-primary-school?utm_campaign=cause-page-social-share&utm_source=cause-page&utm_medium=social&utm_content=Hyperlink




Important Dates
DATE EVENT

08.10.24 Reading workshop KS2 Families  

15.10.24

17.10.24

18.10.24

22.10.24
23.10.24

Prospective Reception Parent Event 5pm
 

Halloween Disco

School Photographs

Parents Evening 

25.10.24 School shut - INSET day

28.10.24 Half term holiday

04.10.24 Return to school

10.10.24 Writing Workshop 9.am KS1 Families


